
PORT A PIT UPDATE 
Our PORT A PIT Fundraiser was a huge success.  Thank you to 
those who jumped in early that morning and helped package 
around 250 to go meals.  Thank you to those who helped de-
liver all of those to go meals and delivered them on time.  
Thank you to all of those who provided desserts; they were 
greatly appreciated!  And  thank you to all of those who pur-
chased tickets and supported the Youth Ministry.  We thank 
you all for helping make youth ministry happen.  When it’s all 
said and done, it looks like we made a profit of between 
$2600.00—$2700.00!  That’s an excellent day of serving! 
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THE COLLEGE MISSION TRIP 
WAS AMAZING! 

Our 2023 College Mission Trip is in the books 
and what a great trip it was.  We accom-
plished all that was set before us and did it 
with a smile.  The College Crew built modules 
that included two roof lines, two partitions, 
one with a door included and the other with 
a window included and cut wood to build a 
deck with steps and a ramp.  We built and 
prepared these for Teameffort’s Staff Train-
ing week.  In addition to building modules, 
we help fold , divide, count and roll up over 
3000 t-shirts to be delivered to the camps up 
and down the east coast.  This crew is a very 
hard working group of folks that does not 
mind getting their hands dirty and jumping at 
an opportunity to serve.  Thank you for al-
ways being willing to make a difference to 
others.    

 



SUMMERTIME IS JUST AROUND THE CORNER! 
Youth!  Make your plans now! Mark your 
calendar and plan to attend!  Here are 
the final dates for our Summer plans! 
SIGN UP,SIGN UP, SIGN UP! 

BEACH RETREAT:  Our annual 
Youth Beach Retreat to Kure Beach will 
be June 17— June 24.   

YOUTH MISSION TRIP:  This 
year we are thinking outside the box and 
heading out on a new adventure to Al-
toona, Pennsylvania.  The date of this ad-
venture is July 2—July 8. 

NEED FORMS? 
Do you need forms for the Summer Trips?  Visit the Calvary or St. James websites and you will find all of the 
forms available under the Youth drop down menu.  Please make sure you have them notarized before we 
head out for our trips.  Thanks! 

 
KIDS NIGHT OUT! 

KID’S NIGHT OUT was small in 
numbers but great with excite-
ment and enthusiasm!  Calvary 
hosted this night of fun, and it was 
packed with games, fun, pizza, a 
wonderful craft and a movie to 
boot. We are looking forward to 
our next adventure in June!  Keep 
watch for more info to come. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 


